
CIRCUMSTANCES REQUIRING SILENT AUTHORITY EXTENSION 
 
 

The station went off the air on September 1 because of Hurricane Harvey. 

The hurricane flooded out the station’s transmitter site, and the licensee was, at the 

time of the initial request for silent authority, unable to get in to see how bad the 

damage was. The station was required to be off the air until the licensee was able 

to get in and replace whatever was damaged. 

 The process of restoring the station’s facilities has now begun.  However, it 

does not appear that the station will be able to restore its facilities prior to the 

current expiration date of the initial silent authority.  Accordingly, an extension of 

silent authority for an additional 6 months is respectfully requested. 


